
NORTHWEST EMC, INC. 
22975 NW Evergreen Parkway, Suite 400 
Hillsboro, OR  97124 
 
 
 
February 8, 2005 
 
 
 
Dear Application Examiner: 
 
Per the reasons outlined in the attached letter from Terry Mahn of Fish & Richardson 
P.C., we respectfully request that you dismiss the FCC application that is currently in 
process for FCC ID: HN2-PB42. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Greg Kiemel, Director of Engineering 
Northwest EMC, Inc.   
 






